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Only citizens should be voting in American and Oregon elections. People here who
are not citizens, whether here legally or illegally, have no business voting in our
elections. If those who are here legally would like to vote in our elections, there is a
path for many of them to become citizens so they can vote. Proof of citizenship
should be a requirement for registering to vote.



